
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
4th February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
To support our topic work on Judaism, the children in class 5 and 6 will be visiting Newcastle Reform 
Synagogue in Gosforth on Wednesday 13th February.  
 
We shall be leaving school promptly at 09:15, walking to the synagogue, and returning to school for 12:00.  
The children will be working inside, but as we will be walking from and to school, sensible footwear, and a 
waterproof coat will be needed.   Children must wear school uniform. 
  
We would appreciate a contribution of 50p per child towards a donation for the Synagogue. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Mullick, Mrs Sinclair, Mrs Patrick  
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
CHILD’S NAME:…………………………………………………..    CLASS …………… 
 
I give permission for my child to visit Gosforth Synagogue. 
 
THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN:   Emergency contact at time of trip (Please Print)  
 
NAME:...........................................................  RELATIONSHIP................................................     
 
TEL. NO............................................ 
                         
Signed................................................Parent/Guardian     Date.............................. 
 


